
 
6-HOUR MULTI-SPORT ADVENTURE RACE 

REFUND POLICY 
(Updated January 1, 2024) 

 
 

We have adopted a refund policy like other Ontario Adventure Race series events.  

Entry into the Challenge the Shield Adventure Race is to be viewed as an all-in commitment 
made at the point of registration - please note that no refunds (partial or full) will be offered for 
any reason.  

Transfer of an entry or changing team categories and/or members of a team will be permitted 
only if notification is given prior to registration closing on August 30, 2024.  

In the event that a race is cancelled or postponed due to reasons beyond our control (including, 
but not limited to, severe weather, war, flood, pandemic, or any factor that may make the 
operation of the event dangerous to participants, staff and volunteers), every effort will be made 
to reschedule the race to a later date, or the event will be converted to a virtual version. However, 
no refunds will be issued if a re-scheduled date is not possible. If a new date is offered, no refund 
will be granted to registrants who are unable to participate in the rescheduled event.  


